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SEWER MAIN RELOCATION FAQ’s SHEET       
 
 
 
Why are Sewer Relocation Works being undertaken? 
Utility services, including water mains and sewer mains, require relocation within the Darlington Upgrade 
Project site before major works commence. An upgrade to the existing sewer system is required and a 
change to your property’s connection will be required. 
 
How will this affect property owners? 
A new connection is required between the new sewer main and your property’s existing sewer connection 
point inside your boundary. Arrangements will be made to ensure the new connection can be established 
while minimising disruption to you where possible.  
 
Access to your property will be required so that the existing sewer inspection point can be located. This will 
include some minor excavation. Once this inspection point is confirmed and new connection details finalised, 
construction works will commence. It is anticipated that this work will take approximately one week, with the 
actual sewer connection taking approximately 3 hours. During this 3-hour period, it will be necessary to avoid 
the use of household appliances that discharge to the sewer (for example toilets, washing machines and 
dishwashers etc.) 
 
You will be provided 7 days’ advance notice prior to the commencement of these works. Works are currently 
scheduled for late October/early November 2016. 
 
To facilitate these works, a small section of your back fence will be removed to allow construction access 
and a temporary fence with shade cloth will be installed to delineate your property boundary and maintain 
security and privacy. Please see the graphic overleaf which represents a typical fencing arrangement. 
 
What are the benefits for property owners? 
The existing sewer easement within your residential property will be removed and a new sewer main will be 
established outside of your property boundary. This will mean that any required maintenance works can be 
undertaken without requiring future property access. 
 
 
 



 

 

 

If you have any queries, please contact us on 1300 759 334 or emailing: dpti.darlington@sa.gov.au  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
Darlington Upgrade Project team  
26 September 2016 
 
#10618798 

 

 

Typical Fencing Arrangement. 

A small section of the back fence will be removed to allow construction access and a temporary fence with shade 

cloth will be used to delineate a property boundary. 
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